From: Craig Davis [mailto:cdavis@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 9:54 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Craig Davis: Attended Facing History and Ourselves Annual Dinner, 4/21/14

April 22, 2014

Steven Berlin

Executive Director

Board of Ethics

City of Chicago

Dear Steve,

I am writing to report that I attended a benefit dinner presented by the organization Facing History and Ourselves.  I was invited as a guest of Facing History and Ourselves.  The event took place on Monday, April 21, 2014.

Facing History and Ourselves is a program partner of the Chicago Public Library.  As Director of Adult Services for the Library, I am the main contact person with Facing History and Ourselves and have worked with them on a variety of public programs over the course of many years.  All programs are free and open to the public and we work on a cooperative basis.  Financial transactions or gain are never involved.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you for your kind attention and best wishes,

Craig

Craig L. Davis
Director of Adult Services
Chicago Public Library
